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Photo-Based Estimating Option Added to 
Claim Report Form 

Date published: November 26, 2020 

The New Claim Report Form on the Rental Vehicle Providers section of MPIPartners.ca has been 

updated. In the Appointment Information section of the form, a new question asks whether you want to 

participate in MPI’s Photo-Based Estimating program. If you answer Yes, please also provide the email 

address you want to use for Photo-Based Estimating in the space provided. 

For more information about Photo-Based Estimating, please review the November 2, 2020 - Photo-

Based Estimating Pilot Expanded notice. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact your Shop Relationship Advisor.  

 

https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/PoliciesProcedures/RentalVehicleProviders.html
https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-Photo-Based-Estimating-Expansion.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-Photo-Based-Estimating-Expansion.pdf

